
 

INCH NATIONAL SCHOOL BOARD OF MANAGEMENT  

AGREED REPORT 

 

DATE: 08th January 2024 

- The new Board of Management is as follows: 

o Olivia Durcan – Chairperson 

o Conor McKenna – Secretary & Principal 

o Derek Williams – Treasurer & Community Nominee  

o Annie McGuane – Community Nominee 

o Roisin Nestor – Parent Nominee 

o Neil McCarthy – Parent Nominee 

o Brenda Egan – Staff Nominee 

o Jim McArdle – Patron Nominee 

- The Board welcomes everyone back after the Christmas break and wishes all students, 

staff and the wider school year a successful 2024 

- We are delighted that the school will be providing Hot Lunches to students from April 

2024. The Board have chosen The Lunch Bag as the provider. 

- Tendering is underway for the installation of Solar PV panels in the school 

- We are delighted to be working with the Inch Tidy Towns Committee to develop a 

walking track and resurfacing of the school playing pitch. Fundraising efforts are 

underway and we would ask our school community to support in any way they can. 

 

Signed: 

 

 

_________________________ 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


